
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 

CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION

$10,000 REWARD
FOR INFORMATION REGARDING DISAPPEARANCE

The Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division is offering a reward of $10,000 for 
credible information leading to the recovery of Mrs. Mischa Mabeline Kaalohilani Johnson.

Army CID was notified on 01 Aug 24 that Mrs. Mischa Johnson was reported missing from her home on 
Schofield Barracks, O'ahu, Hawai'i.  Mrs. Johnson was reportedly last seen on the evening of 31 Jul 24 inside 
her home. Mischa is described as 5'2", approximately 170 lbs., six months pregnant, and of Filipino descent. 
Mischa has a large dragon tattoo on her back. It is unknown what clothing or footwear she might be wearing.

ANY PERSON HAVING CREDIBLE INFORMATION REGARDING MRS. JOHNSON'S DISAPPEARANCE AND/OR 
LOCATION SHOULD CONTACT THE PACIFIC FIELD OFFICE AT (808) 208-0059. ANONYMOUS TIPS CAN ALSO 
BE SUBMITTED THROUGH THE ARMY CID SUBMIT-A-TIP ONLINE FORM AT https://www.p3tips.com/
tipform.aspx?ID=325

CID RESERVES THE DISCRETION TO AWARD THE FULL OR A LESSER AMOUNT BASED ON THE QUALITY OF 
THE INFORMATION, MULTIPLE CLAIMANTS, OR OTHER SET CRITERIA. 

THE PAYOUT OF CASH REWARDS TO MILITARY AND FEDERAL EMPLOYEES FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO 
CONVICTION IS CONTINGENT UPON THEIR EXCEPTIONAL ACTIONS REGARDING THE INFORMATION 
PROVIDED. 

IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO BE IDENTIFIED, YOU WILL BE BRIEFED ON AVAILABLE OPTIONS TO REMAIN 
ANONYMOUS.

ROI: 00393-2024-CID108-016085 Expires: 03 Aug 2025
Scan Here to Submit a Tip

https://www.p3tips.com/tipform.aspx?ID=325



